OUTREMONT HIGH SCHOOL REUNION

“CLASS OF ‘57”
DATE: May 5", 2007
TIME: 6 p.m.
PLACE: Sheraton 4 Points Hotel

6600 Cote de Liesse Blvd, Montreal

COST : $100 per person
Spouse / companion invited

It is hard to believe that it is 50 years since we graduated from Outremont High School. To
commemorate this special occasion, we are planning a fantastic celebration. An organizing
committee has been formed and is working diligently. The response has been terrific! Anyone
interested in contributing in any capacity or who has any suggestions for the evening program,
please contact Mark Lazare at mellis@videotron.ca or (514) 425-4203.

We have arranged special rates of $115 plus applicable taxes at the Sheraton Hotel. For more
information, please call (514) 344-1999 and mention that the reservation is being made for the
Outremont High School reunion.

Enclosed is a list of people we have not been able to get in touch with. If you know their
coordinates, please inform Gerald Rudy ASAP at grudy@mac.com or call Mark Lazare at (514)
425-4203.

Please advise how we can help you. Will you need transportation? Do you require a Kosher
meal? Vegetarians will be accommodated. Are you interested in a brunch the next day? Anyone
interested in attending our reunion, but needs financial assistance, can contact our hospitality
chair people (strictest of confidentiality). For any inquiries, please contact Faigie Hart Ladenheim
(514) 485-8559 or Frances Rubenstein Margolis (514) 482-9324.

We will be producing a souvenir OUTLOOK ANNIVERSARY ALBUM 2007. This should be a
great souvenir. It will include reflections and reminiscence of the 50’s. It will reproduce the
graduation pictures in the 1957 Outlook and match them with current pictures, etc... Even if you
are unable to attend, please help us complete this by including your information. The success of
this undertaking depends on ALL OF YOU. Even if you are unable to attend, we need:

a) A recent head shot photo of yourself;

b) A brief biography. Tell us in 100 words or less about where you're at today and what you
have been up to these past 50 years.

c) Memorabilia or anecdotes that you can share of your high school years (graduation
program or pictures are welcome)

d) Literary articles, poetry or art that you have produced, etc. Please specify if you want any

material returned to you after the event.

To cover the costs of the Album and help subsidize the event, we invite you to take a business ad
or make a personal greeting in the Album. Prices and other information are on the attached
Registration Form which we ask you to please fill in and return.

For reunion updates, please visit our website at www.outremont-high.com. We look forward to
your participation!




